
Home and School Working Together for Student Success June 13, 2019

Langley Fundamental Elementary School 
21789 - 50 Avenue, Langley, B.C., V3A 3T2 

Phone:  604 530-9973 or Fax:  604 530-3819 

Langley Fundamental Elementary website: http://www.sd35.bc.ca/schools/lfe/
default.aspx 

School District #35 (Langley) website:  www.sd35.bc.ca 

Principal:  Mrs. Deah Paton 
Vice-Principal:  Mr. Neil Powell 
Administrative Assistant:  Mrs. Tricia Mein 
P.A.C. President:  Mrs. Melynn Krausse 

Date: Thursday, June 13, 2019 
Dear Parents: 
We are now in the final stretch of our school year. It’s a good thing we are focusing on 
perseverance for our final character trait as we will need it to finish well. Thanks again 
for all the support you as a parent body provide to our school on a consistent basis. Our 
success is in working together.  

This is the time of year when we experience some staff turnaround as members leave to  
take other positions and we welcome new members in. Here are a few changes that will 
be taking place so far this fall: 

*I would like to welcome Mrs. Peterson to our school as our new grade 5 teacher. This 
year she was job sharing with Mrs. McClelland but now has taken the full time Grade 5 
position. Congratulations.  

*We are sad to see Mrs. Cox, Mr. Ironmonger, Mr. Powell, and Miss Toews leave us. We 
wish them all the best in their new schools.  

If you have some new or gently used school supplies at the end of this school year that 
you are willing to donate, bins will be available at the front office as well as by the West 
exit doors from June 24-27. Please leave your items there and we will donate them to 
our partner Langley school to benefit students who are unable to purchase supplies for 
school. Please see attached poster for more details.  

Reminders for Parents 
If you borrowed the large coffee maker from the PAC kitchen can you please let Melynn 
Krausse know or return it to the kitchen? It has been missing for a few weeks now. 
Thanks. 

If you are not returning to our School this September, please inform the office so we are 
able to fill those spots. Thanks. 
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Learning Commons News 

Since we are in the process of our yearly inventory the library will be closed before 
and after school for the remainder of June.  Yesterday was the deadline for all 
library books to be returned to the library.  Please return all library books in order 
to avoid a bill for unreturned books, and submit money for all lost and damaged 
books by Friday, June 14th.  Thank you for helping us to maintain our wonderful 
collection of books!   

Sign up for summer reading through the Fraser Valley Regional Libraries.  Our local 
representative from the Murrayville Library will be sharing about summer reading at 
an assembly on Friday, June 21st.  Remember to keep your children’s reading logs 
and bring them to our school library the first week of September.  We will displaying 
them on the bulletin board outside the library and students will also receive a prize 
for completing their summer reading logs. 

Upcoming Events 
Friday, June 14  Hot lunch 
Wednesday, June 19  Grade 5 Farewell 6:00 pm 
Thursday, June 20  Langley Ukulele Ensemble performance 9:00 am 
Tuesday, June 25  Year end concert 9:00 am 
Thursday, June 27  Awards assembly (grades 4/5) at 9:00 am/Students 
    dismissed at 11:27 am 
House Points 

Here are the point totals from our last two spirit day and cumulative totals: 

   Sports Day     Total 
Canadians  3649      7750 
Canucks  3288      7393 
Lions   3342      7372 
Whitecaps   3499      7679 
Our last spirit day is Friday, June 21. Half-way to Christmas. 

PAC 
Our PAC recently held their annual AGM. Here is our PAC for the upcoming school 
year. 

President Melynn Krausse

Vice President Jacqui Jack

Vice President Tonya Janzen
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Please know that all parents are welcome to attend our monthly meetings. A 
great way to be a part of the school is to volunteer in whatever capacity you are 
able to. 

School Goals 
Character goal: Our final assembly on perseverance will be Tuesday, June 25 at 
9:00 am. 

Numeracy goal: Please continue to reinforce your child’s math skills during the 
summer months. Play math games, practice estimating  

  

Happy Father’s Day to all the dads. I hope your day is special. 

  
Mrs. Paton 

Secretary Dawn Sambrook

Treasurer Natasha Radbourne

website/facebook (NON VOTING) Alex B

School Board Liaison Maria Darvoudis

DPAC Liaison OPEN

Social Coordinator Tamara Johnston

Hot Lunch Coordinator Leane Krusel

Class Parent Coordinator Sarah Klager

School Safety Coordinator Nicole Chadwick

Fundamental Middle/High Liaison Shara Holcombe

Publicity Tamara Johnston

PAC Rep Hot Lunch Nikki Boles

PAC Rep Fundraising OPEN

PAC Rep Green Team Viva Schurch

PAC Rep Movie Night Sunny Choung

PAC Rep Mother's Day/ Father's Day store OPEN

PAC Rep Carrie Gonzalez

PAC Rep Charlene Samaroo

PAC Rep Melissa Lundgren
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Family Night at !e Fire Hall

Tuesday, June 18, 6:30 - 8:00pm at:
• Fire Hall 3 - Aldergrove, 26316 - 30A Avenue

• Fire Hall 5 - Brookswood, 20355 - 32 Avenue

• Fire Hall 6 - Murrayville, 22170 - 50 Avenue

• Fire Hall 7 - Otter, 3876 - 248 Street

Wednesday, June 19, 6:30 - 8:00pm at:
• Fire Hall 2 - Fort Langley, 23137 - 96 Avenue

• Fire Hall 4 - Willoughby, 20253 - 72 Avenue

• Fire Hall 8 - Walnut Grove, 9580 - 208 Street

Families and visitors are encouraged to bring their cameras and enjoy
a hands-on look at what it’s like inside the community’s fire halls. 

Meet local firefighters, climb aboard the fire trucks, and watch demonstrations.
You may even see Sparky the Fire Dog!

604.532.7500| |Fire Department tol.ca/fire

FD
19
-1
87
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JUNE 24-27 (MON-THURS)
BOXES WILL BE SET OUT BY THE MAIN DOORS OF LFES

CLEARLY MARKED TO COLLECT THESE ITEMS

ONE

TWO

REDUCE  REUSE  RECYCYLE


